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Anna Wynn

From: Anna Wynn
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 10:45 AM
To: bsmith@rc.com
Cc: Elizabeth Burdick; Hannah Gienau
Subject: Application IWWC#25-5SITE: Notice of Public Hearing: IWWC Special Meeting of April 

22, 2025
Attachments: EX#10 IWWC#25-5SITE NoticePHDay#2 032725.pdf

Good Morning Attorney Smith, 
 
Please see Notice of Public Hearing for application IWWC#25-5SITE to be opened on April 22, 2025 at 
7:00pm in the Ledyard Middle School Auditorium. As you know, per section 9.3 of the Ledyard Inland 
Wetlands & Watercourses Regulations it states that: “The applicant shall provide notice of the public 
hearing to the owner(s) of record of abutting land and land directly across the street, no less than fifteen 
days prior to the day of the hearing. Such notice shall be by certified mail or the posting of a sign on site.” 
 
Please reach out to Ms. Burdick for any further information or instructions, thank you! 
 
Regards, 
Anna Wynn 
 
Land Use Assistant  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3266~ Email: land.use.asst.@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
 


